
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BULLETIN 

100 Regent Road, North York, ON, M3K 1H3  
416.636.0213  

stnorbertsno@archtoronto.org   
www.stnorbertsno.archtoronto.org 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday  
Closed  

Tue – Wed - Fri 
9 am to 4 pm 

Lunchtime 
12 pm to 1 pm 

Thursday 
9 am to 12 pm 

 Saturday: 
Closed  

First and third Sundays  
of each month 
10 am to 1pm 

Holidays 
Closed 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

HOLY HOUR 
First Friday of the month 

8:30 am Mass 
9 am to 11:30 am 
5 pm to 8:30 pm 

7 pm mass 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Tuesday & Wednesday  

7:00 pm 
 

Thursday & Friday  
8:30 am 

 

Saturday  
5:00 pm 

 

Sunday 
9:00 am (Italian) 

10:30 am 
12:00 pm 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays 4 pm – 4:30 pm 

and upon appointment. 
 

 RESERVED SEATING 

The first-row pews in the Church 
are for persons with special 
needs/disability and for ease 
when giving and receiving Holy 
Communion. 

PASTOR 
Fr. Elissandro Caldas 
ecaldas@archtoronto.org 

 

SECRETARY 
Raquel Reis 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please visit our website and download the fillable registration form. 
Once the form is completed, kindly submit it to the parish office. 

 
SCHOOLS ASSOCIATED WITH THE PARISH 

ST. NORBERT - 60 Maniza Road - 416-393-5309 
ST. ROBERT - 70 Bainbridge Avenue - 416-393-5297 

MADONNA - 20 Dubray Avenue - 416-393-5506 
 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
Please call – (416) 342-7590 

 

tel:4166360213
mailto:stnorbertsno@archtoronto.org
http://www.stnorbertsno.archtoronto.org/


ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
 
 

RENOVATION PROGRAM 
Maintenance Collection (Blue envelope) 
 

Dear parishioners, 
As you can see, we continue to move on with the 
renovation project in St. Norbert’s Parish. First 
and foremost: THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
GENEROSITY AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT! Here's 
what we've accomplished: 

New Boiler 

• New office and kitchen 
closets 

• New lighting for the church, 
including emergency lights in the 
hall and meeting room, etc. 
 

Now we are completing the Stations of the Cross 
renovation, and they look gorgeous. 
 

NEW CHALLENGE 
The new challenge for us during this summer is 
to build a new grotto for Our Lady of Lourdes. 
After consulting a 
professional to renovate 
the old grotto and to 
repair the cracks, the 
conclusion is that it is 
more expensive to 
renovate it than to build a 
new one. 
If you are one of those 
people who love to pray 
outside in front of the 
grotto or know anyone who could help with this 
project, please help us. 
 

In addition to this new place of prayer, it’s also 
our desire to have an LED sign for our parish to 

be displayed outside to help 
us advertise the mass 
schedule, the events, and 
also evangelize throughout 
our neighborhood. 
 
These projects shall be 
done during the summer, as 

they require good weather. We will keep you 
posted about it. Thanks again for being part of 
this big project, and thanks for building our 
community. 
NOTE: If you know any good masons, please refer 
them to the pastor.  

VOLUNTEERING CAMPAIGN 
 

We are seeking 
parishioners who are 
willing to assist in any 
way possible inside the 
parish as we launch a 
volunteer campaign.  

Readers, singers, ushers, catechists, altar 
servers, children's liturgy assistants, and others 
are needed in our church. Application forms are 
available at the entrances and exits; take them 
home, complete them, and place them in the 
appropriate box. The pastor will get in touch with 
you. 
 
 

FIRST FRIDAY HOLY HOUR JUNE 06 
8:30 am Mass 
9 to 11:30 am 

5 pm to 8:30 pm 
7 pm mass 

Jesus is waiting for you 
 

RENOVATION CAMPAIGN 
 

STATION OF THE CROSS’ RESTAURATION 
See below who are our sponsors. The renovation 
cost of each Station of the Cross is $800. 

I. Shalom Lamanilao 

II. Alma Lamanilao 

III. Jaime Lamanilao 

IV. Mario & Mary Piccinin 

V. Sonny Bueno 

VI. Sonny Bueno 

VII. Sonny Bueno 

VIII. Available 

IX. Available 

X. Available 

XI. Gina Ladisa 

XII. Concetta Ciancio 
XIII. Bianca Filicetti & Joanne Chiarotto 

XIV. Tanina Foti 

Note: If you want to give a donation, talk with 

the pastor. It helps to avoid confusion. 



JUNE 1st, 2025 
 
  

FREE CATHOLIC ESTATE PLANNING 

WEBINAR 

Saturday, June 7, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. 

Learn: 
How to avoid 
problems: in your Will, 
in the Powers of 
Attorney, and through 
proper Estate Trustee 
selection 
How to create your 
own legacy  

About our Catholic traditions around 
cremation, burials, and funerals 
3 WAYS TO REGISTER:    
1. Scan the QR code                                                       
2. Follow this QR link: qrco.de/WebJune7    
3.Send an email to: Development@ArchToronto.org and 
write “webinar June 7” in the title line + your name(s) in 
the body of the message. 

Pianificare il proprio funerale è ormai qualcosa 
di importante. Vi consigliamo di affrontare 
questa realtà con serenità. È importante lasciare 
scritto, per esempio, se desiderate un funerale 
cattolico, la messa nella vostra parrocchia di 
appartenenza e anche se volete lasciare qualche 
offerta materiale del vostro patrimonio alla 
parrocchia. Tutto ciò deve essere messo per 
iscritto prima della morte. Con figli e familiari 
che ormai non frequentano più la Chiesa, molti 
anziani, quando muoiono, non hanno più un 
funerale cristiano-cattolico. Pianificare è 
importante. 

 

COLLECTIONS 

The collection for the Pastoral Word of the Holy 
Father, Leo XIV, was $1835,30. 

3rd SHARELIFE COLLECTION 

On June 8, we have the third Sharelife collection. 
The amount suggested to the parish is $22,000. 
So far, we have collected $10520,60. Thanks for 
your help. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
We welcome our new parishioners and strongly 
recommend that you register in the parish, as you 
may benefit from the tax receipt and also prove 
to the government your good connection with the 
country. Additionally, we avoid problems in 
issuing a receipt in the future, because you are 
using envelopes to donate without being 
registered, which prevents us from putting your 
donation under your name. Please pay a visit to 
the parish office for further information. THE 
OFFICE IS OPEN THIS SUNDAY. 

DATE INTENTION REQUESTED 
BY 

Sat, May 31 
5 p.m. 

 

Available 
 

 

Sun, Jun 1 
9 a.m. 

 

For all 
Parishioners  
(Pro Popolo) 

 

 

Sun, Jun 1 
10:30 a.m. 

+ Tina Aduca 
+ Angelo Arciero 
+ Renato & Pio 
Pighin  
 

Family 
Daughters 
Olga Pighin 

Sun, Jun 1 
12 p.m. 

+ Melvin & Cherry 
Viaje Deceased 
family members 
 
Thanksgiving for 
the Melvin & 
Cherry Viaje 
family 

Family 
 
 
 
Family 

Tue, Jun 3 
7 p.m. 

Available 
 

 

Wed, Jun 4 
7 p.m. 

Available 
 
 

 

Thurs, Jun 5 
8:30 a.m. 

Available 
 
 

 

Fri, Jun 6 
8:30 a.m. 

+ Jean Denney 
 
 

Tanina Foti 



ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
If you are interested to advertise your business here. Bring a cheque of $300 
to St. Norbert’s Parish and all the information require. 

For more information call the office on the regular days and hours of opening. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Westminster Funeral &  
Reception Centre 
 5826 Bathurst St. 
North York, ON M2R 1Y6 
Phone: (416) 665-2015 
Fax: 1 866 841-3353 
 www.westminstercemetery.ca 
  
  
  
  
      


